CLEARVIEW LOCAL SCHOOLS

"Setting Sail for Excellence"

Office of Superintendent

Mr. Jerome M. Davis
e-mail: <u>Jerome.Davis@clearviewschools.org</u>
(440)233-5412

Office of Treasurer

Mrs. MaryAnn Nowak
e-mail: Mary-Ann.Nowak @clearyiewschools.org

(440)233-5412

Central Office Fax: (440)233-6034

August 26, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

After lengthy discussion with the Board of Education, it has been decided that MASKS will be mandatory for all staff and students in grades K-12, beginning Monday, August 30, 2021. The Board of Education will revisit this mandate at the end of the grading period.

Thank you for your efforts in keeping everyone safe. We have been able to have less people quarantined because they were wearing their masks and practicing safe social distancing. Our goal is to keep all of our students and staff safe, COVID free, and in school. Your support for Clearview Local Schools, our students, and staff is much appreciated. Thank you.

Educationally,

Dr. Jerome M. Davis

Superintendent